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MUSICIANS: 
Today- Hermina   
Next Sunday- Worship Team 
 
GREETERS: 
Today- Vos Family 
Next Sunday- Cadets 
 
USHER: 
Today- Grant & Ryan 
Next Sunday- Cadets 
 
A/V TEAM: 
Today- Jeanette, Ben 
Next Sunday- Lynae, Jeremy, Bryn 
 
NURSERY: 
Today- Nadia, Kaylee 
Next Sunday- Sylvia, Ben 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL HELPER: 
Today- Aidan 
Next Sunday- Keira 
 
OFFERING: 
Today- Paul Kaufman 
Next Sunday- Cadets 
 
LIBRARY: 
Feb- Joanne N & Wanda 
 
 

Granum Christian Reformed Church 
  Rev. Pastor Henry Veldboom                                Sunday, February 2, 2020 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK: 
Tuesday   9:30am   Women’s Bible Study 
                 7:30pm   Ladies Evening Bible Study 
Wednesday   9:45am   Coffee Break 
                       6:30/7:00pm    Elders/Council Meeting 
Friday-   GEMS Almost Valentine’s Day Supper 
Next Sunday- Cadet’s Sunday 
             
  

 

TODAY: 
Lord’s Supper 
Nursery is available and is located upstairs 
Sunday School 
- Children PreK/K dismissed during the service 
- All other classes meet after the service 
 Assembly after the service 
3pm – Young Adults 

 
Everyone is invited to join in the Fellowship Hall 

 following the service for coffee. 

February 2, 2020 
 
Entering God’s Presence 
Welcome & Call to Worship ~ Psalm 24 
*Song ~ “Rejoice, O Pure in Heart” L353 
*God's Greeting 
*Song ~ “All Creatures of Our God and King” L551:1,3,5 
 
Experiencing God’s Grace  
Call to Confession ~ Philippians 4:6-7 
Prayer of Confession 
Song of Assurance~ “When Peace Like A River” L451:1-3 
Confession of Faith ~ Catechism Q&A 60, L697 
*Song ~ “I Need Thee Every Hour” L322 
 
Hearing God’s Word 
Children’s Blessing+ 
Scripture Reading ~ Philippians 3:17-4:9 
Sermon ~ “Gospel Walking” 
Prayer of Application 
 
Responding to God’s Word 
*Song of Response ~ “O Jesus, I Have Promised” L352 
Congregational Prayer 
Offering ~ Missionary Paul Kaufman 
*Offertory Prayer 
 
Receiving God’s Blessing 
*Benediction 
*Closing Song ~ “When We Walk with the Lord” L327 
 
 

*Please stand if able 
+Sunday School PreK/K dismissed 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming Up: 
Feb 9- Cadets Sunday 
         -Fort Macleod Singing 
Feb 10- GEMS (Paisley/Charlie Snack) 
           -Cadets (Grayson Snack) 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OUR CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
~Almost Valentine’s Day Dinner – February 7, 2020. Our GEMS will be hosting an entertaining evening complete with a prime rib dinner. 
This event is open to all adults, couples or singles. For the young couples with small children, babysitting will be available. Three dinner 
seatings are available, the first being at 4:45 pm, the second at 5:30, and the third, and final, seating at 6:15. Please join us for an 
evening of good food and fun with the GEMS. Cost is by donation please. These funds will be used to help defray costs for the GEMS 
Counselors to attend Conference in Chicago in July. Please book your reservation by February 1st with Margriet (403.687.2168) or text 
(403.625.0101). We hope you can join us on Friday, February 7th! 
 
~ THANK YOU FROM WORLD RENEW: World Renew would like to extend our appreciation to Granum CRC for your gifts of $3,177.60 
in Fall 2019 to our Program Fund and Tanzania. Thank you for serving as Christ's followers and extending the kindness of Jesus to 
vulnerable communities around the world. May you continue to live into Christ's calling in Colossians 3:7, "Therefore, as God’s chosen 
people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience." Join us in praying for 
World Renew's community development and disaster response work at worldrenew.ca/pray. 

CHURCH FAMILY 
 

Please remember our members who need ongoing prayer, including: 
Henrietta, Thea, Ralph, Aylmer & Norma, Albert & Barb,  

Hetty & Bill, and Rob, Crystal & Alex. 
 
 

 

Website: www.granumcrc.com    Announcements: granumcrcpublications@gmail.com     Submission deadline is Thursday 12:00 pm. 
Pastor: Rev. Henry Veldboom   Church/study: 403-687-2126   Cell: 403-393-7551   Email – granumcrcpastor@gmail.com 

Clerk: Fred Lozeman Email- granumcrcclerk@gmail.com 
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OUR COMMUNITY 
 
Lethbridge Pregnancy Care Centre Volunteer Training   
March 3 - 6, 2020, Tuesday – Thursday: 9:00 am – 5:00 pm, Friday: 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
Would you like to be a part of a dynamic team of people who are making a difference in the lives of others?  At the LPCC training you will be 
taught how to minister to the unique needs of each person seeking assistance.  We seek to build positive relationships with each client; 
empowering them by providing current and accurate information as well as offering practical support, regardless of their personal choices.  
This training will help you as you build relationships in your life.  
We would love to have you join us! If interested, please call or e-mail us at: 403-942-1819 or kathy@lethbridgepregcentre.com 
 
Friends of Immanuel Dinner, Wednesday, March 18, 2020 An annual fundraising dinner in support of Immanuel Christian Schools. 
Featuring a "Teacher Game Show", Silent Auction and Music by ICS Students. Dinner is by donation. Doors open at 5:30 pm, dinner served 
at 6:00 pm @ Immanuel Christian Secondary School, 802 - 6 Ave N.  RSVP online at www.societyforchristianeducation.org or contact the 
Society Office. 
 
Rehoboth Christian Ministries is looking for someone or a family who could be our contact person for your church. RCM is a nonprofit 
organization that provides support to adults with disabilities. A small amount of time and effort is asked of volunteer - putting flyers in 
mailboxes 4 times throughout a year (for upcoming special events), distributing newsletters twice a year, and advocating for Rehoboth 
during the Membership Campaign in October.  (This would involve collecting memberships and monies for the campaign, and getting money 
back to the Coaldale office). If you feel this is something you would be interested in doing or would like more information, please contact 
Sigrid at 403-345-5199 ext. 302, or by email:  sigrid.miklos@rcmflourish.ca 
 
Rehoboth’s Membership Campaign has come to a close.  On behalf of all the staff and the clients that we serve, we would like to thank 
you all for your incredible support and generosity.  This year’s campaign raised more than $188,300 provincially.  Of that, $85,000 was 
raised by the Coaldale, Lethbridge and surrounding area churches!  Thank you for your ongoing support.  Tax receipts will be mailed or 
emailed out before the end of February. 
 
The Elim Society invites members and friends to a wonderful evening of drama, art, music and desserts on Saturday, February 29 at our 
Leap of Faith Dessert Night. Highlights of the evening include the presentation of Corrie Ten Boom's story by Canadian actress Deanna 
Storfie, a display of the artworks of wildlife artist Louis Brandsma, and a silent auction to raise funds for debt reduction and future 
development.  For details and tickets, please see our website https://elimlethbridge.org/events/ or call the society office at 403-942-2672. 

 
CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY & AROUND THE WORLD 
 

Short-Term Mission, Close to Home - Are you looking for a robust volunteer experience but don’t want to be away from home for 
months? Consider volunteering for up to three weeks with World Renew Disaster Response Services this winter or upcoming spring. 
Volunteer by yourself or with a friend or spouse to repair homes for disaster survivors who are still waiting for help. Make new friends 
from across the country and make a real difference. Contact Diana Marquez at dmarquez@worldrenew.net or 800-848-5818 
 
In Ethiopia- Despite meeting in the same location for ten years, a church in central Ethiopia has been ordered to vacate, citing noise 
violations and that the building was not suitable for worship services Praise God for the wonderful work He is doing for these European 
believers and uphold them in prayer as they reach out to others 

GRANUM CRC NEWSLETTER 
February 2, 2020 
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